
 
 

 
 

***  Thursday, Feb. 21, 2012 @ 6:00 p.m. @ Warner Park  *** 

Well 7 Iron and Manganese Filter Const. 

Well 7 (1613 N. Sherman Avenue, next to Shabazz High School) provides drinking water to parts 
of the Northside, Maple Bluff, and the East Isthmus. We are proposing to upgrade the well with an 
iron and manganese filter. This will involve acquiring two adjacent houses and increasing the size 
of the building. A full description of the proposed project and other information is posted on the 
Utility website at http://www.cityofmadison.com/water/plans/Well7.cfm.   You are invited to a public 
meeting to learn about the project and review proposed building options. If you are unable to at-
tend, written comments and questions can be submitted via email to water@madisonwater.org or 
by US mail to MADISON WATER UTILITY, 119 E. Olin Avenue, Madison, WI 53713. 

We hope you can join us! 
 

Tom Heikkinen, Water Utility General Manager                   Ald. Satya Rhodes-Conway, District 12 
theikkinen@cityofmadison.com                district12@cityofmadison.com 
266-4651                   242-4426 
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